
READINGREADING
NEWSNEWS

Spring term 2024  
Coventry  Library  - Book quiz

Over the last term, four pupils
from  Year 6 have been tasked
with reading three new books:
Tyger, The House of Shells  and
Moonflight. After February half 
term they will  be working
together to compete against other
schools to answer questions on the
three books. We wish them all lots
of  luck! 

Book Bank -  can you  help?
Mrs Walsh, former teacher and
now Reading Doctor, has been 
working hard to gather books 
for children across the city for
those less fortunate. If you have 
any books at home which are in 
decent condition and are no
longer needed or being read,
please could you help out by
donating these to school.

I really like this book  as it is an
adventure story. This is a prequal
to  three other stories within the
Lord of the Rings series. My
favourite character is Ballin
because he was the first dwarf 
that was  kind to Bilbo. If  you
like mythical creatures then you
will most likely enjoy this read. 

Dylan,Y6: 
The Hobbit by J.R.R Tolken

Children’s Choice:
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This year, World Book day falls on
Thursday 7th March.
We are asking all pupils to come to school
this day dressed up as a word.
 We are excited to see what word they choose to dress up as.
Not only is this great for enriching their vocabulary, but is also
cost effective and lots of fun can be had. Please see over the
page for ideas. 
Children at Scots Lane will have an author visit on this day from
Lorraine Gregory and children at West Hill Road will take part in
workshops on Friday 15th March from illustrator, Steve
Smallman. More information will be shared after the half term
break.
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